
 

 

2015 Take A Soldier Fishing Events in Oregon 

 
Take A Soldier Fishing, Portland Chapter, is holding three events in 2015.   

 

The first event is at Hagg Lake Oregon Area C, near Forest Grove, on Saturday, May 16, 2015. 

 

The second event is June 17, Wednesday, Diamond ‘N’ Vets, at Diamond Lake Resort, Diamond 

Lake Oregon.   

 

The final event, Take A Vet Fishing, is at Odell Lake, Shelter Cove Resort, Friday evening July 

17 and Saturday July 18.   

 

To register for one or more of these events, go to www.takeasoldierfishing.org.  Participants 

must have a valid military ID card or a DD214.  Volunteers with boats are especially needed.  

Volunteers are not required to have a military background.  For further information:  Hagg Lake, 

contact Jack Morby, morby517@aol.com, 503-704-1842; Diamond ‘N’ Vets, contact Chuck 

Sumstine, k_n_4seas@hotmail.com, 541-378-7195; Take A Veteran Fishing Odell Lake, Boyd 

Blanchard, boydb@usa.net,  503-949-8840. 

 

Jack Morby 

Member NW Steelheaders and Oregon Bass and Panfish Club 

President,  Take A Soldier Fishing, Portland Chapter 
  


